
• MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING 

SACRAMENTO CITY PLANNING BOARD 

NOVEMBER 1st, 1927, 

m•I 

The Honorable City Planning Board met in Regular Session on this date 

at 40UP of .8105 o'clock P. M., President Pro Tern Mitau presiding. 

Roll Call was answered by following members 6W the Board:- 
I 

Members Bellhouse, Breuher, Miller, Mitau, Peart, -7Reyno1ds. 
1 

Minutes of Regular Meeting October 18th were read and approved. 

Harry L. Flaven addressed the Board requesting action on Rezoning 

Application No. 249 for the Northwest corner of 31st and H Streets 

from Second Residential to Limited Commercial; no protests were filed 

and hearing declared closed Member Renold0 moving that action be post- 
) 

poned to next Regular Meeting November 15th and matter referred to 

Consultants for recommendation. Seconded by Member Bteuner and carried 

by following vote:, 

AYES:Members Bellhouse, Breuher, Miller, Mitau, Peart, Reynolds. 
ABSENT:-Members Elliott, Giffen, Dean. 

Board Adjourned 8:15 o'clock P. M. 

H. G. .Denton 
Seely. 
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